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to Defer Payroll Taxes
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On August 8, 2020, President Trump signed an executive order directing the 
Secretary of the Treasury to permit employers to defer certain payroll tax 
obligations in order to provide additional economic relief during the COVID-19 
pandemic.  

This payroll tax deferral applies to employee wages paid between September 1st 
and December 31st of 2020 and only for employees who make less than $4,000 
during any bi-weekly pay period.  The $4,000 bi-weekly limit equates to $104,000 
in annual compensation.

The deferral applies to the withholding, deposit, and payment of the employees 
6.2% social security tax.  It does not apply to the employees 1.45% medicare tax.

The order provides that the amounts deferred will not be subject to interest or 
penalties.

This new payroll tax deferral is separate from the CARES Act provision that allows 
for the deferral of the employer’s portion of the payroll tax.  

Also, it is important to note that this is a deferral and not a forgiveness of the 
payroll taxes, so plans must be in place to pay the taxes at a later date.

While the order raises many questions for employers, we expect further guidance 
to be issued by the Department of Treasury relatively soon.  
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Final Thoughts

If you have any questions or would like to discuss how this 

order or the CARES Act applies to your specific situation, 

please contact our office. 
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About BT & Co. CPAs
From our founding in 1913 as a branch of Washington, Henry & Co., Federal Tax Consultants to officially 
becoming BT&Co. in 1989, a lot has changed – in our firm, our community, and in our profession. At the 
same time, many things at BT&Co. have stayed the same – our commitment to our community and our 
passion for helping our clients achieve success in their professional and personal lives. 

We love numbers, but they don’t fuel us. People are our greatest passion. What we do is serious work, 
but it doesn’t have to be done void of personality and enjoyment- we don’t ask our team to leave their 
uniqueness at the door. Our team redefines CPA daily.
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4301 SW Huntoon St.
Topeka, KS 66604

(800) 530-5526
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